
Doug Morgan

Tuesday 7/22/03 324 p.m

Elaine this is Doug Morgan City of Portland Just getting back to you regarding your permit for

the water control structure Weve been having some discussion here about that and weve
decided that that would be considered flood control structure and as such it does not require

permit So what were gonna do is were gonna cancel the commercial permit the 03-141526-

CO refund all your fees on that permit The grading work and all the mitigation plantings and

all that work still does require permit but thats all covered under the permit 03-141515-SD

Im sure you have questions about this so feel free to give me call back My numbers 503-

823-5 824 Ill talk to you then Thanks


